
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Circular : LBS/CIR/2022/      Date : 12 August 2022 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Happy Independence Day!! 
 
Greetings from LBS!! 
 
It is a proud moment for everyone as we approach 75th Independence Day on August 15th. 
This annual observance has a great significance and this special day is celebrated for 
commemorating our brave leaders and fighters of history who won us the freedom we are 
enjoying today. 
On this great occasion, our school is coming with a lot of interesting Independence Day 
celebration and activities to help kids learn more about the significance of the day. 

 
Program Details: 

 
Date:    15th August 2022 
 
Day:    Monday 
 
Time:    9:30 am to 11:30 am 
 
Venue:   LBS School Campus 
 
Program:  Flag Hoisting, Cultural Program & Sweet Distribution 
 
(Send your ward in proper school uniform) 
Note: If it rains on the 15th of August, do not send the children, the flag hoisting will be done 
by the school staff & the cultural program will be done on another occasion. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Amit Kulshrestha 
PRINCIPAL 


